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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

AUDIT EXAMINATION OF THE
WHITLEY COUNTY SHERIFF

For The Year Ended
December 31,2014

The Auditor of Public Accounts has completed the Whitley County Sheriff’s audit for the year ended
December 31, 2014. Based upon the audit work performed, the financial statement presents fairly, in all
material respects, the receipts, disbursements, and excess fees in conformity with the regulatory basis of
accounting.

Financial Condition:

Excess fees decreased by $28,501 from the prior year, resulting in excess fees of $56,940 as of
December 31, 2014. Receipts decreased by $11,225 from the prior year and disbursements increased by
$17,276.

Deposits:
The Sheriff’s deposits as of November 3, 2014 were exposed to custodial credit risk as follows:
¢ Uncollateralized and Uninsured  $2,360,638
The Sheriff's deposits were covered by FDIC insurance and a properly executed collateral security

agreement, but the bank did not adequately collateralize the Sheriff's deposits in accordance with the
security agreement.
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